
 
 
 
To: University Police Department  
 
From: Chief Marty Williamson 
 
Date: November 15, 2017 
  
Subj: Directive for Accepting Off Campus Overtime Assignments 
 
Directive 17-2 
 
 
Often times there are opportunities to work events at other CSU campuses or locations. Requests are 
received through various methods requesting assistance. I am supportive of officers and staff working 
events at other campuses, however, after you accept an overtime assignment at another campus you 
must notify your immediate Lieutenant of the assignment in writing, no texts. This directive reflects the 
language in SUPA MOU, 13.13  3) i.. 
 
 


